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March 9, 1993 

TO: Cindy Haggas, Steve Knick, Paul Mackla, Wayne Wakkinen, 
Jerri Williams 

FROM: Chuck Harris 

SUBJECT: Idaho Chapter TWS meeting paper evaluations 

Enclosed is a copy of the tentative agenda for the Idaho Chapter 
TWS meeting. By my count there are 17 professional and 10 
student papers to evaluate. Options we have for evaluation are: 
(1) we each evaluate all 27 papers or as many as we can; (2) have 
only one evaluator for each paper so we each would do 4-5 papers; 
(3) work in groups of 2 and do 9 papers each; or work in groups 
of 3 and do 13-14 papers each. I would prefer to have more than 
one evaluator per paper to get a diversity of opinions, some 
concensus, and avoid individual positive or negative biases. 

Call or FAX me with your ideas or preferences. I will be at the 
North American Wildlife Conference March 18-21, in my office 22-
23, and at a Partners in Flight meeting the 24th. Lets plan on 
getting together either Thursday morning at 0730 before the 
meeting starts or at the 1000 break. I will get in touch with 
you as to when and where. Possibly Jerri, Steve, and I could get 
together the 22nd or 23rd to work on a final evaluation form and 

- evaluation strategy. 

Chuck Harris 


